
 

Robert D. Schadegg, Code Enforcement Officer 

 640 Red Lion Road, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006  

Phone 215-947-3100 Fax 215-947-3615 

Email:  bschadegg@lower-moreland.org 

 

 

 

Lower Moreland Township 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Historic Architectural Review Board  
        
FROM: Bob Schadegg, Code Enforcement Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Historic Board Review Agenda- Monday December 4, 2023 at 7:00PM 

 
DATE: November 29, 2023 

23-06 The application of Rich and Karen James, 2373 Huntingdon Pike Huntingdon Valley, PA 
19006 who seeks permission to replace/add four signs on the property which consists of one 
wall sign and one freestanding sign on Anne Street and one wall sign and one freestanding 
sign on Huntingdon Pike. The applicant is also proposing new railings on both Anne Street and 
Huntingdon Pike frontage. 

  
A REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE APPLICANT MUST ATTEND THE MEETING.  

   
cc: Board of Commissioners 
 Christopher R. Hoffman, Township Manager 

Rich and Karen James 
 
 


